
 

 
 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
 
 
 

 
Capital Region Board 
Attention: Mr. Neal Sarnecki 
#1405 Bell Tower 
10104 – 103 Ave. 
Edmonton, AB 
T5J 0H8 
 
 
February 13, 2012 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re: REF Application for proposed Municipal Development Plan Amendment, Parkland County, AB 
 
Please accept Parkland County’s Regional Evaluation Framework application that has been referred to 
the Capital Region Board in accordance with the Section 3.4 of the framework for the board’s review.  
Parkland County Council has completed First Reading for the proposed Bylaw; therefore, Council has 
directed Administration to refer this proposed Bylaw Amendment to the Capital Region Board prior to 
Third Reading for the board’s approval.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 780-968-8443 ext. 8385. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

     
 
Christina Kortmeyer, RPP, MCIP   Janna Widmer 
Planner       Planner 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 


